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As a rancher and timberland owner, I support SB 812 which repeals the sunset to 

make the landowner preference program (LOP) permanent.  I support the use of 

LOP’s as a tool to manage elk on private property.  I have been involved in the 

program for years and gone through its many changes.  Therefore, I personally 

support the current program framework and would not want to see additional 

changes.  I sincerely encourage your support of SB 812.  Thank you for the 

opportunity to comment.   


